Je #1036208 1931 Fremont Ave - Quarter 4 2024 Assessment Inquiry

Submitted Received via Requester

March 24, 2025 at 23:15 Web Form Jay R Cooper <jay.r.cooper@gmail.com>

Status category Ticket status Type Priority Group Assignee

Pending Pending - Future Event  Question Normal PW - Garbage Jillian Barden

Latitude/Longitude Location Other Telephone Property ID Number
-93.01884,44.95785 1931 Fremont Ave, Saint Paul, Minnesota, 55119 16512460398 352922240093

Billing period for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Billing year for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment

Quarter 4 (October - December) 2024

Total amount due for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment Assessment No. Time of LH

3.76 250114 10:00 am

Stated Reason for Appeal (if given) Date of LH (MM/DD/YYYY) Rescheduled LH Date: Other Name
Additional amount was paid in the Quarter 1 bill of 2025 04/10/2025 04/17/2025 Jason Cooper
Did you receive a Saint Paul City Council Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment? Garbage Hauler

Yes Republic Services

Have you contacted your hauler about this garbage bill before? Garbage Invoice Dates (i.e. January 1- March 31)

Yes October - December

Staff Comments

PO mailed check on November 8, 2024 prior to receiving new invoice. PO sent the late fee in addition to his regular monthly bill in January. Republic
Services confirmed they received the $3.76 additional payment in January and agreed to remove the late fee.

Date of CP (MM/DD/YYYY) Legislative Hearing Required Rescheduled LH Time: Do you need an interpreter? Project Number
05/14/2025 Yes 10:00 am No CG2502A2

Jay R Cooper March 24, 2025 at 23:15

Regular quarterly bill for this address is $75.21. The 4th quarter payment, minus an additional $3.76, was received on Nov. 8, 2024 via check number
4658. Payment made for Quarter 1 of 2025 was paid online to the amount of $80.49 (see attachments)

Jillian Barden March 25, 2025 at 16:24
CG2502A2 Delinquent Garbage Bill October to December 2024 1/16/2025 1 $3.76

Jillian Barden March 31, 2025 at 13:39



Hi Jay

| confirmed with Republic Services that you sent in the additional $3.76 late fee with the Quarter 1 biling. They agreed to remove the assessment. | have
to take it to the legislative hearing, scheduled April 10. You are not required to be there if you feel comfortable with me stating the facts. If you did want to
attend, you can attend in person or by phone.

Let me know what you would like to do

Jillian

Jay R Cooper April 3, 2025 at 18:51

Hello Jillian,

This email confirmation satisfies my request. | am comfortable having you present on my behalf in the April 10th hearing.

Thank you,

Jillian Barden April 4, 2025 at 14:21
Hi Jay

Sounds good. | will you know the outcome of the hearing next week
Jillian
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